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Newsletter No.19
Friday 3rd February 2017

Dear Parent/Carers

Year 5 Camp
Year 5 are off to Mill On The Brue on Monday. I know they will all have a wonderful time and build up lasting memories. 

Football
Well done to both teams this week, the A Team won three out of four matches and the B Team scored a goal and a point. 
The A Team play for the final time in this league next week, the B Team will be on camp.

Bristol City FC Tours
The children really enjoyed their visit to BCFC this week. They saw the brand new changing rooms and Players’ Lounge as well as the new stand.  All the children were given a goody bag to take home to treasure.

Year 2 Dance Festival
Year 2 have been busy practising their dance for the Ashton Park Dance Festival next Wednesday morning. I know they will represent us really well.

Fun Into Food
Next Thursday we have a Fun Into Food event, which is a bit like Ready Steady Cook. I am sure the children will learn a lot about keeping healthy and also have a good time. 

Safer Internet
Next Tuesday 7th February is Safer Internet Day and this week we have had a focus on staying safe online. Please take the time to talk to your children about this subject and use our website for support. If you look under information for parents, e-safety, you can find out more. 
The NSPCC also have a phone number you can use for advice, it is 0808 8005002 and experts from 02 and NSPCC are there to help with things such as setting parental controls, privacy settings or advice on social networks.

Chickens
The chickens are a bit worried about the February holiday as no one has signed up to help. They are laying well now, if you could do a few days it would really help. Thank you.

Junior Family Assembly
There will be no Junior Family Assembly next week due to Year 5 returning from camp but on Friday 24th February the Junior Assembly will start at 2.30pm and Year 5 will feedback about camp and have a longer slot than usual. 

Infant Family Assembly
Infant Family Assembly will be as normal next week and we will celebrate any birthdays that are during the February holiday as well. 

School Audit
Thank you for your returned parents questionnaires, please could we have any remaining ones back by Friday 24th February.

Multi Academy Trust Proposal
As you are aware the governors have been working with Ashton Park Secondary School, Redland Green Secondary School, Compass Point Primary and Luckwell Primary on a proposal to become a multi academy trust. Next week (possibly Wednesday) you will receive an informal consultation document, please take the time to read it and we will be organising a meeting where you can come along to ask any questions. 

Sainsburys’ Vouchers
Thank you to those who are already donating vouchers to us, this is a reminder that Sainsbury’s have now started their Get Active Vouchers and our collection box is in the main entrance. 
Last year we had some P.E. and cooking equipment from this scheme. 

Children’s University
If your child is a member of Children’s University they will receive a newsletter this week with the February holiday activities. Could I also remind you to bring in your child’s passport so that we can stamp any school clubs they attend. 
Thank you. 

Attendance – Target is 96%
This week’s attendance is:
Penguin 97%		Robin 95%		Flamingo 95.5%		Crow 93.3%
Falcon 88.3%		Kingfisher 95%	Blue Jay 97%

Spring Holiday
We break up next Friday 10th February for one week, the children will be due back in school on Monday 20th February.

Yours sincerely





Ms V Champeney
Headteacher
